
Ayer Library Board Open Session Meeting Minutes: June 24, 2021

Robert Gardner, president, presiding. Meeting called to order at 6:30pm
Trustees present: Becky Campaner, Debra Faust-Clancy, Robert Gardner - president,
Susan Kennedy - treasurer, Cyndi Lavin - secretary, Sharon Slarsky
Tim Silva - Library Director Samantha Benoit - Asst. Library Director
Rebecca Myers - prospective Board member

Agenda Items: Call to Order
Review and approval of agenda: no changes made
Motion: A motion was made by Cyndi Lavin and seconded by Becky Campaner to
approve the meeting agenda as posted.
Motion passed by voice vote 6-0

Announcements: The Board's first in-person meeting since January 2020!
Rebecca Myers introduced herself and said she is interested in being on the Board.
A $1000 grant was received from the Bemis Community Investment Fund through
the Community Foundation of North Central Massachusetts, which will be deposited
into the Library Special Fund. Director Tim Silva will send a thank you letter.

Public comment: None

Approval of Meeting Minutes: some corrections made
Motion: A motion was made by Becky Campaner and seconded by Sharon Slarsky to
approve the meeting minutes as printed and ammended from May 20, 2021
Motion passed by voice vote 6-0

Agenda Item: Annual Election of Officers
Sharon Slarsky was nominated by Becky Campaner as President, seconded by
Cyndi Lavin. Voice vote 6-0
Becky Campaner was nominated by Sharon Slarsky as Vice President, seconded by
Debra Faust-Clancy. Voice vote 6-0
Sue Kennedy was nominated by Sharon Slarsky as Treasurer, seconded by Becky
Campaner. Voice vote 6-0
Cyndi Lavin was nominated by Sue Kennedy as Secretary, seconded by Becky
Campaner. Voice vote 6-0

Agenda Item: Reports (attached)
Treasurer: Sue reported that there has been no activity other than interest on the
accounts. The account numbers have been changed because of the involvement of
Town Treasurer Barbara Tiemey, but there is the same amount in each of the funds.

Director: Tim discussed the Munis reports, covering the operating budget, the State
Aid fund, and the Year-to-date report. The Library is slightly under budget for the






